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From: Deborah Chin
Sent: 21 December 2022 13:09
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment <stagbreweryredevelopment@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>
Subject: Plans A&B

Having received your recent amendments letter
Plan A is going to create an even worse traffic problem than we have at the moment. We don’t need
more cinemas gyms anything that’s going to create more traffic is not only bad for the areas already
overwhelmed roads but areas beyond it. Also it is not great for the people the community, never has
an area been more unified in its refusal of both planning schemes. The roads in this area and
surrounding areas are too small for this kind of generated increase how many times do you have to
be told, lives have been lost already and the amount of accidents to. I fear for its community if
either plan goes ahead.

From a resident of 50+ years.


